  June 2018 newsletter
Parent Wine and Cheese Meetings
Our final Parent Meeting of this school year was held on May 16th.  A huge thank you to all the parents who came to our meetings this year.  We very much appreciate your taking the time to come and we hope you had fun with us!
Our committee meetings will start again next fall; we encourage all parents to make the effort to come.  The evenings are enjoyable and informative!

Graduation ceremony
Please come to our Graduation Ceremony and Party
[image: MCSO00629_0000%5b1%5d]Friday, June 15
Classroom 1:		1:45 pm
Classroom 2:		2:15 pm
Classroom 3:  		3:00 pm
Classroom 4:  		2:45 pm

Please be on time for the ceremony as it is very difficult for the children to wait.  The teachers will be starting the ceremony at the time shown above.

Following the ceremony, there will be pony rides, face painting, acrobats, balloons, and more fun at our graduation party.  Graduation will be on the 15th rain or shine!

For graduation we request that you bring in a tray of “finger food” for your child’s class (for the children and adults).  This can be sandwiches, cheese, fruit, vegetables and dip, cookies, squares, etc.  It is very important that whatever you bring does not contain any nuts or traces of nuts.  (We cannot serve any food with traces of nuts due to the very serious allergies of several children.).  A sign-up sheet will be posted on the classroom door.  Thank you!

Please note that everyone “graduates”, whether they have been here all year, or only joined the class more recently, or whether they are moving to a different classroom in September, or not.  This is just a fun event for all involved.  ALL CHILDREN ARE INVITED TO ATTEND ON FRIDAY AFTERNOON FOR THE GRADUATION CEREMONY WITH THEIR FAMILY, WHETHER OR NOT FRIDAY IS ONE OF THEIR REGULAR DAYS.
We would like to remind you also that every child needs at least one adult present at the graduation.  This is essential for supervision as well as for your child’s enjoyment of the party.
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Dads and Grandpas You Are Invited!
We will be having our fun and famous Father’s Day breakfast (for class 3 this is an afternoon snack) in June!
Check your child’s calendar for date and time!
Please have dad or grandpa (or both) come and be part of our Father’s Day celebration.  You may also send an uncle or friend if dad or grandpa are not available 

For children registered in some of our supplementary programs: Parents You Are Invited!
Swimming lessons: 
Our final swimming lesson is on Tuesday, June 5 in the morning (check with the teacher for the time) at the Pointe Claire Aquatic Centre (corner Douglas Shand and Maywood Rd).  Parents are invited to attend and see how much fun everyone has been having this spring learning how to swim and how to absolutely love the water!  Note: it is warm and humid in the pool area so dress lightly.
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Wimgym:
Our final Wimgym class is on Friday, June 8 in the morning.  Parents are invited to come to the gym located just east of Sources Blvd on the service road of Hwy 40, in the Ottimo Plaza. Please check with your child’s teacher for the exact class time. For those of you who have been to Wimgym you will know what an awesome set up this is for the children to learn the basics of gymnastics while practicing their gross motor skills, balance and more (learning to take turns…).  If you have never been you just have to come and see your child.  This is totally worth the experience!
Music:
Come see your amazing musicians on Wednesday or Thursday afternoon, June 20 or 21.  Enjoy this lovely music class with the children and our awesome music teacher Kimberley and be treated to some special baking from chef Pina! Please check with the teacher as to which day your child is scheduled to perform, however, if you cannot make that date a switch to the alternate day is possible as long as we know 
Outdoor Karate:
Our outdoor Karate with Meghan has been a huge hit with the children.  If you can come on Friday afternoon, June 22 to see your child’s class you will truly appreciate how much the children learn from Meghan.
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As not all the children will be attending summer camp at Montessori, we will be celebrating the summer birthdays in June.  Check your child’s calendar for the date.  

Please note that if your child is here during the summer, we will be very happy to celebrate his/her birthday on the actual day of his/her birthday also.  You will just need to let the teachers know a day or two ahead of time so that they can prepare the cake.

Final Progress Reports
Your child’s final Progress report will be ready at the end of June. If your child will be leaving before June 22, which is the last day of school, and will not attend this summer, please let the teachers know so that you can receive the report before you go.
Clean-up Time
Please remember to take home whatever papers and artwork are in your child’s drawer in the classroom.  Also check his/her cubby, even if your child will be at summer camp, and take home any “winter” items that may still be there. Check your child’s “change of clothes in the ziploc” to make sure we now have summer clothing that fits  If your child is not attending this summer but is back in September, we ask that you clean out his/her drawer and cubby completely before leaving for your summer vacation.
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We would like to wish the best to all those children who are moving on to “big school” next year.  Come back and visit and let us know how you are doing.

Thank you – Thank you – Thank you
Our many thanks go out to the parents who participated in so many ways this year:  as field trip volunteers, during our parent meetings, by filling out our suggestion forms, by bringing in snacks during our parties, and a very big thank you to all who brought in items for our donation projects   

Have a great summer!
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